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HE and FE branches: Pro-forma letter re anti-casualisation campaign ‘Stamp Out Casual Contracts’ to VC/principal

(Please delete as appropriate and insert local text as required)

Dear Sir/Madam

I am writing to let you know about UCU’s Stamp Out Casual Contracts campaign.  This campaign will highlight UCU’s work to oppose casualisation in further and higher education.

Our aims are to:

· Increase the use of permanent contracts 

· Resist vulnerable employment 

· Seek equal treatment for agency workers 

· Oppose redundancy selection formed on the basis of contract type 

· Transfer ALL staff onto full-time or fractional contracts 

· Seek fair working conditions for ALL staff

As part of our campaign, on Wednesday 3 December we will be having a national day of campaigning to raise awareness of our anti-casualisation campaign.

We would welcome the opportunity to work with you to achieve our aims.  As part of this, please could you send us (email:xxx) and the UCU national organiser, Ronnie Kershaw: rkershaw@ucu.org.uk information arising from the following questions?

How many fixed-term and hourly-paid staff are employed at your institution and when do you plan to transfer them onto open-ended and/or fractional contracts?

[For Higher Education Institutions:]

· Have hourly-paid staff been assimilated under the Framework Agreement? If they haven’t, when will you be addressing this?

[For Further Education Institutions:] 

· Have you implemented the Agreements for the Employment of Fixed-Term and Part-Time Employees for England?

[For Further Education Institutions - Wales:] 

· Please confirm that your institution has implemented in full the part time agreement reached in Wales in February 2005.

As you will be aware, casual employment is extremely high in academia.  It is very inefficient, creates barriers to success and leads to stress and feelings of being devalued.  This group of staff is heavily-relied upon by our institution. Giving such staff more secure contracts as part of an overall package to improve the way qualified and professional staff are treated will benefit everyone - your staff, our students and our institution.

We look forward to working with you to achieve fairer treatment for your staff.

Best wishes,

Branch chair/LA president
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